2021 NTCA Executive Committee Meet
September 29th, 2021, 12:15 PM 

Meeting Minutes:

Attendees:  Anwer, Ejaz, Harris, Venkat

The executive committee of the NTCA met to discuss the Garland Ground development.

This meeting was attended by: Venkat Kommana; Anwer Shahabuddin; Jai Muthu; Harris Sayed; Ejaz haque

 
· Anwer stated that he had held a conversation with Kamran. Per him, the city of Garland will allow him to book the ground(s) at $20/hour for the remainder of the year.

· Furthermore, the city was open to the same being extended to year 2022.

· NTCA will make the payment to the city directly and recover the cost as it deems fit, with the occupants.

· The EC conferred that we should meet the city officials to make a case for zero disruption this year, by impressing upon them the fact that we are prominent affiliates of the USA Cricket and that we contribute national players to the team.

· Jai Muthu will contact the city and will keep Kamran informed.

· Question raised: does the $20 apply for lights as well?
